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I oppose the rate hike that DP&L is asking for. My opinion is that energy prices are already over inflated.
As I'm writing this there is a blackout in my area. So I'm sure there will be plenty of blackouts until they
get their way.
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sincerely,
 
Jermeki Anderson
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
Service Monitoring and Enforcement Department
Customer Service Assistant 
(800) 686-PUCO (7826)

www.PUCO.ohio.gov
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